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The executive committee met on February 15, 2002 at Bladen County Public Library.   

REMCo’s NCLA program, Hats was evaluated.  

The committee discussed ways to increase membership.  There is a concern that 
REMCo is a roundtable for African Americans only.  We discussed ways of getting the 
message out that all NCLA members are welcome to join.  Committee members are 
working to update the REMCo brochure.  

A letter was sent congratulating Morris Pridgen on being appointed Director of 
Columbus County Public Library.   

The possibility of having an off conference year program was discussed.  Potential 
program topics include evaluating resources and services for diverse communities, 
recruiting minorities into the profession, and collection development. 


